
March 14,2018 SCC Minutes: 

 

Attendance: 

Kim Markwart (Principle), Marnie Hubbard (teacher rep), Adam and Heidi Walters, 

Mike Spicer, Jacquie Foster, Kevin and Jenn Clark 

 

Welcome Mrs.Markwart 

Mike motioned to adopt the November minutes, Adam second it. 

 

Financial Update:   

• Moms Pantry did well - $1650.00 

• Christmas Concert 50/50 - $350.00 

• Gift cards havent done as well this year under budget - $97.00 

• Meat orders due on the 28th 

• There is $7731.55 in the bank 

• Kevin motioned to adopt the budget, Adam second it  

 

Christmas concert: 

• We discussed auctioning tickets for front row seating at the Christmas concert at the parent 

teacher interviews in the fall. 

• We will do the 50/50 tickets again and no baskets 

 

Moms Pantry: 

• Set up and hand out went smooth. Next year we will coordinate with the band fundraiser so 

that two of the same don’t go out at the same time. 

 

Hot Lunches: 

• Jacquie volunteered to take over the hot lunches for Amy, thank you Jacquie! 

 



Grade 8 Farewell: 

• Date is June 26th at 6:00 pm 

• Every student will receive a class photo framed to keep as a gift from the SCC 

 

June BBQ: 

• Last day of school June 28th, hot dogs, drinks and freezies will be provided 

 

Meat order: 

• Orders on due the 28th they will be ready for pickup on April 18th. Pickup will be 3:00-5:00, 

needing volunteers to help sort the orders. 

 

AGM: 

• June 12th will be our AGM, Kim will put it on the website and sign outside. 

 

Fall Planning: 

• Fundraising? 

• Clothing sale at Open House? 

 

Administration Report: 

• Document cameras have arrived 

• $1059.89 remain in LIP account 

• The SCC will reimburse the school for the Red Cross anti bullying speaker that came, the cost 

was $350.00 and that will be put on the website 

• Sports clinics currently going on at the school, Taekwondo, rings, etc 

• Grade 2/3 have been learning Chinese from a Chinese instructor 

• Grade 7/8 have been learning about South Western Nigeria from a Nigerian teacher 

• Basketball, boys are in the b side final heading into playoffs at Walker School, the firls are 

finished 

• Cuddle up and read went well, great turn out from families 

• April 18th Campus Regina is hosting a Mental Health and Anxiety speaker at 7:00 pm 



• SCC Forum: discussed fundraising, getting more people involved, FB pages for schools, and more 

activities at feeder schools 

• Mrs.Markwart will do a check on the hours left on the data projectors 

 

LIP: 

• Discussion on LIP money will be tabled till next meeting 

 

Next meeting May 8th @6:30pm 


